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Hello,

The IEU has called for more detail and consultation about proposed funding cuts to 
schools. The Union will analyse the affects of the Federal Budget on schools 
throughout NSW and ACT and advocate for the best outcomes for you.

Feel free to forward this enews to colleagues.

John Quessy
Secretary, Independent Education Union of Australia NSW/ACT Branch

Budget cuts

The IEU is yet to see a detailed breakdown of
the new funding arrangements announced in
the 9 May Federal Budget, and Secretary John
Quessy said the Union must be consulted first
about any changes impacting schools.

Careers that matter

Celebrate Education Support Staff Day at your
school on 14 June! The IEU and New Zealand
education union NZEI TE RIU ROA have joined
forces to mark this significant annual event.

Industrial update

Agreement negotiations in Catholic systemic
schools continue; IEU has received a
comprehensive without prejudice response
from the Catholic Commission for Employment
Relations (CCER) on behalf of the 11 Catholic
Dioceses.

Dot joins them up

Hunter Valley school secretary Dot Seamer has
taken on the role of Union Rep, and is
encouraging all support staff to join the Union.

http://view.s6.exacttarget.com/?qs=f4974b66ea5fb796bade9fe91357a7dc7413b013f4e1f5dbd90898ca90c3069007f1ec0412c6bdc58407c24edd1265725c0933238980e658425768f4f73ad860ad624cfd05175634
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